
Covid Guidelines for LSASC Training Pools  

 

Further to the easing of restrictions as from 19.07.2021, we have been liasing 

with our pool providers and SE about future arrangements for use of training 

facilities. 

Please note, we are subject to meeting the requirements of our individual pool 

operators and these vary between different facilities. 

There will no longer be a requirement for a Covid Officer to be present at  

training sessions.  

Parents/ Guardians and Carers are reminded of the drop off and collection 

policy for swimmers, a copy of which can be found on the Club Website. 

This guidance will be updated as and when we are notified by pool providers or 

SE of required changes. 

As at 22.07.2021, the following is now in effect:- 

 

Newbold Common Leisure Centre:- 

• All previous restrictions removed 

• Spectators allowed 

• Changing facilities available for use 

 

St. Nicks Leisure Centre 

• All previous restrictions remain in place 

• Use of face masks for all members of appropriate age mandatory on 

attending & leaving the Centre 

• Swimmers must attend beach ready 

• No changing room facilities available 

 

 

 



King Henrys School 

• All previous restrictions removed 

• Spectators allowed 

• Changing facilities available for use 

 

Warwick Boys School 

• All previous restrictions largely remain in place 

• Use of face masks for all members of appropriate age mandatory on 

attending & leaving the Centre 

• Swimmers can now enter the Centre on their own through the main 

entrance and should meet in the green gym 

• Swimmers must attend beach ready and enter the pool through doors 

half way down poolside 

• Changing facility available post training ( subject to Coach discretion) 

 

Alan Higgs, Coventry 

• All previous restrictions removed 

• Spectators allowed 

• Changing facilities available for use 

• Swimmers can enter the venue via the main reception 

 

Whilst we are mindful of the removal of restrictions, we are also mindful of 

the prevalence of the virus locally and the concerns to minimize the risk of 

exposure/ spreading the virus. 

We would ask all members to be respectful of each and everyone’s personal 

space and of any individual decisions concerning the wearing of face masks. 

The Club would wish to thank all members for their ongoing support and co-

operation throughout in keeping all our members as safe as possible. 

 

 

 


